
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Cooper City High School 

Incoming 9th Grade Walkover 
Home of the Cowboys                              

 
WHO:   8th grade students  
 
WHAT:   Information about electives, clubs, activities 
   and sports! See students in action and what  
   CCHS has to offer!  
  
 
WHEN:  January 21, 2020 

9:30-11:00 AM 
 
 

WHERE:  Auditorium 
Cooper City High School                   

        9401 Stirling Road  
 

 
                See You There! 

              


